
The UWF Presidential Search Committee will meet on Thursday, September 15, 2016 at 9:00 a.m. in the 

UWF Music Hall, B82, RM224, 11000 University Pkwy, Pensacola, FL 32514. The meeting is open to the 

public. 

One or more UWF Trustees may attend the meeting on September 15, 2016. 

For more information, please contact Rebecca N. Luntsford, 850-474-2449, 

presidentialsearch@uwf.edu. 

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any persons requiring special 

accommodations to attend these meetings is requested to advise UWF by contacting the UWF ADA 

Office at 1-850-474-2059 (Voice) or 1-850-857-6114 (TTY) at least 48 hours before each meeting. 
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